Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, May 11, 2015 11:23 AM

To: '‘Nanstad, David S'; dehloptoxic, Env. Health

Cc: John Prall; Heassler, Mary Jo; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Case No. RO#470 Revised Report Submittal Date
Dave,

Your extension request for report submittal to August 7, 2015 has been approved.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: Nanstad, David S [mailto:david.nanstad@amecfw.com]
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2015 9:31 AM

To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health; Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: John Prall; Heassler, Mary Jo

Subject: Case No. RO#470 Revised Report Submittal Date

Good morning Mr. Nowell. As discussed, Amec Foster Wheeler (formerly AMEC) on behalf of the Port of
Oakland, is requesting a revised submittal date for the Soil and Groundwater Investigation Report (Report)
associated with the RO470_Final APL Terminal Work Plan_2014-11-07. The field investigation was initiated
shortly after receipt of County comments on the Work Plan. However, to perform the field work in the safest
way possible, the Port has limited the field work to a maximum of two days a week when the investigation
areas are less impacted by Port activities such as ship un-loading and cargo movement. This will delay
completion of the field work and completion of the Report.

Amec Foster Wheeler is requesting a revised submittal date of August 7, 2015. The new due date includes
some additional time in case there are other delays associated with Port operations.

Please let me know if the proposed submittal date is acceptable.

Regards, Dave

David S. Nanstad, REPA, PE
Senior Engineer
Amec Foster Wheeler Environment & Infrastructure, Inc.

44 Montgomery Street
Suite 2365
San Francisco, CA 94104
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This message is the property of Amec Foster Wheeler plc and/or its subsidiaries and/or affiliates and is intended only for the named
recipient(s). Its contents (including any attachments) may be confidential, legally privileged or otherwise protected from disclosure by
law. Unauthorised use, copying, distribution or disclosure of any of it may be unlawful and is strictly prohibited. We assume no
responsibility to persons other than the intended named recipient(s) and do not accept liability for any errors or omissions which are a
result of email transmission. If you have received this message in error, please notify us immediately by reply email to the sender and
confirm that the original message and any attachments and copies have been destroyed and deleted from your system. This disclaimer
applies to any and all messages originating from us and set out above. For Canada and the United States: If you believe this is an
unsolicited email and do not wish to receive future commercial electronic messages from us, please click unsubscribe@amecfw.com
and include “Unsubscribe” in the subject line.

Please click http://amecfw.com/email-disclaimer for notices and company information in relation to emails originating in the UK, ltaly or
France.




